
-----Original Message-----
From: Lisa Meeker

Sent: Monday, Dec

To: Ka ri Sva nstrom < ksva nstrom @cityofsebastopol. g ov>

Subject: Proposed bunya bunya tree removal at the Barlow

I am writing to request that the bunya bunya tree remain at the Barlow. lt is a beautiful tree, and used as

a landmark by many entering the town. I think it adds beauty to the area.

Lisa Meeker
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